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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster of Kingston, Belleville and Trenton 
recognizes the contributions of 

Gary Bertrim 
 

June 24, 2021 – Gary Bertrim has been proudly serving the 

customers of ServiceMaster of Kingston, Belleville and Trenton for 

nearly 10 years.  Gary is not simply an essential employee for us, he 

is a true ambassador of our business and most definitely our 

EVERYDAY HERO!   
 

As a regular van route cleaner, Gary has served many of our 

customers such as The Springer Group and many of our healthcare 

customers such as Kingston Family Health Team, Canadian Hearing 

Services and SE Health.  Gary’s dedication to detail in all that he 

does is recognized not only by us but also by our customers!  In fact, 

a doctor of the Kingston Family Health Team commented, “The 

quality of service that Gary provides is above and beyond, ALWAYS!”  

Canadian Hearing Services also noted Gary’s commitment by 

undertaking cleaning tasks that had not been asked, like cleaning 

dishes that had been left for too long! 
 

While Gary may only work for us on a part-time basis, his commitment to our business is no less than 

110%!  He comes in early, he helps to sell our services to any business he comes across and, he is 

simply a joy to be around!   
 

“Thank you, Gary for simply being you!   

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

AJ Gould 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Kingston, Belleville and Trenton 
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